
 

 

 

 

Rotary Meeting:  Monday, August 26, 2019 
 

Speaker: Dr. Seth Karp 
Surgeon-in-Chief, Vanderbilt University Medical Center 

Topic: The Changing World of Transplant Surgery 
 

 
A native of New York, Dr. Karp received his Bachelor of Arts 
degree from Harvard College (Joint Honors Degree in Physics and 
Astrophysics) in 1988, his Master’s degree in Astrophysics from 
Harvard Graduate School of Arts and Sciences in 1989, and his 
Medical degree from the Harvard-Massachusetts Institute of 
Technology (M.I.T.), Division of Health Sciences and Technology 
in 1994.  In 2015, Dr. Karp became the Chair of the Department of 
Surgery and H. William Scott Jr. Professor at Vanderbilt. In 
January 2017, Dr. Karp also resumed his leadership role as 
Director of the Vanderbilt Transplant Center. In 2018, Dr. Karp 
became the Chair of the Section of Surgical Sciences and 
Surgeon-in-Chief of Vanderbilt University Medical Center. 
 
New Member Proposals:  The following applicants have moved 
through the application process and been approved for publication 
and consideration by the general membership.  If no objections 
are filed in writing within 10 days, the applicants shall be declared 
elected to membership.  Until notified by the Rotary Office, the 
applicants HAVE NOT completed the membership process. 

 
 
Clint Story, Vice President    Jenny Stripling, CEO 
Citizens Savings Bank & Trust    American Cancer Society 
Sponsor: Jacky Akbari     Sponsors: Deb Varallo & Katina Beard 
 
Alfred Degrafinreid, III, Associate Vice Chancellor 
Vanderbilt University  Sponsors: Jacky Akbari & Cara Ince 

 
HAPPENING AT ROTARY: 
Aug 26 ROTARY: The Changing World of 

Transplant Surgery, Dr. Seth Karp   
Sept 2   ROTARY: No Meeting/Labor Day 
Sept 9 ROTARY: Ambassador Christopher 

Hill 
Sept 13 SERVICE: Project CURE (1-3 p.m.) 
Sept 16 ROTARY: Jeff Lyash, CEO, Tennessee 

Valley Authority 
Sept 16 SERVICE: Book’em Volunteer 

Training 
Sept 20 SERVICE: Backpacks at Second 

Harvest (1-3 p.m.) 
 

 

Welcome Sonya Hairston, Karisse Spray 
and Flora Tydings! 

  

 
ATTENTION NEW MEMBERS 

Save the date for our next Member 
Orientation on Tuesday, October 22! 
RSVP using the Sign Up Genius tab. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 The Rotary Club of Nashville meets Every Monday, Noon to 1:15 p.m. at the Wildhorse Saloon, 120-2nd Avenue North 

ASSISTING AT ROTARY THIS WEEK 

Invocation:  Susan Huggins 

Registration:   

Greeters:  Mark Thompson/Honoree Corder 

Scanners: Howard Kittell/Brent Wiles 

Parking Vouchers: Angie Adams 

 



 

 
The Season of Service is here! Rotarians packed 1,225 food packs for children in need.  Sign up for upcoming service 

opportunities at www.nashvillerotary.org on the Sign Up Genius tab. 
 

 
Rotary: Elaine Weiss received a warm welcome as she kicked off the city-wide celebration of Nashville’s role in the 
ratification of the 19th amendment. We officially welcomed Brian Kelly of Interactive Resources as a new member.   

 
Member Orientation: We welcomed new members at the home of Christine Bradley on Thursday, August 15. 

http://www.nashvillerotary.org/

